
A SHORT HISTORY OF THE ONLINE/DISTANCE EDUCATION COMMITTEE 
February 21, 2001 Kiran Kamath convenes the first meeting of the Online Curriculum Task Force of the Academic Senate.
 The group refers to itself as the Online Curriculum Committee. A longer organizational meeting takes place a week later.

September 8, 2003 Now going by the name the Online Committee, it sends to the Curriculum Committee the first Online Supplement to the Course Outline of Record.  It also recommends to the Curriculum Committee the formation of an advisory subcommittee of the Online Committee to review and make recommendations on the Online Supplement.

April, 2004 The Academic Senate passes the position paper formally creating the Online Committee, the Online Advisory Subcommittee, and the process for the Online Supplement.

January, 2006  The committee begins calling itself the Distance Education Committee.

September 26, 2007  The Shared Governance Council gives the Distance Education Committee its charge for the 2007-2008 academic year.

October 17, 2007  The Shared Governance Council gives the Distance Education Committee its charge for the 2008-2009 academic year.

January 27, 2010  The Shared Governance Council de-authorizes the Distance Education Committee as a SGC committee.

December 8, 2014  The Distance Education Committee proposes a new charter to the Academic Senate.

Spring, 2015  The Distance Education Committee proposes a new online Supplement to the Curriculum.
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